
  Common Roots Farm 

CSA share #13: week of September 2, 2019 

  

It’s Week #13 of our CSA venture to bring healthy food and beautiful flowers into your home! 
We hope you are enjoying our first season of providing you with fresh, nutritionally dense 
produce and our beautiful, organically grown flowers. We can feel the turn of seasons 
approaching here on the farm.  Summer abundance is still with us, but the berries are 
showing us they have peaked and production is slowing down.  As always, if you have 
comments for us, please let us hear from you at CSA@commonrootsfarm.org.  

  
Today’s farmer of the week is Jake, who has been 
coming to the farm since we began.  Traveling here 
from Menlo Park weekly with his support staff person, 
Frank, Jake has been a trooper navigating our bumpy 
farm paths and provides us with 
incentive to make our farm more 
accessible.  He and our farm 
dog, Summer, have a fond 
relationship.  Jake enjoys helping 

to collect eggs and has been known to bring his favorite opera CDs to 
the farm to enjoy during the lunch break.  We are glad to have Jake 
and Frank as part of our farm family.  Besides, Jake probably loves 
our farm fresh tomatoes more than any of our farmers and that is just 
fine by us! 
 
This week’s CSA share includes a pint of strawberries, a mixed bouquet, dry farmed 
tomatoes, cherry tomatoes, butter lettuce, microgreens, and Blau Hilda pole beans.  We 
hope you enjoy your farm share and invite you to offer any feedback or questions to us at: 
CSA@commonrootsfarm.org 

 
Thank you! 
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